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Staff Report 
Date: November 14, 2024 
Subject: Scheduling Changes for the November and December 2024 Regular Board Meetings 

 

Due to the timing of the scheduled dates of the Regular Board Meetings in November and December in 
relation to Thanksgiving and Christmas Holidays, we are recommending the following schedule changes: 

 

1) Recommendation to cancel the Regular Board Meeting scheduled for November 27th, 2024 
2) Recommendation to either cancel, or reschedule the Regular Board Meeting scheduled for December 

25th, 2024 to December 18th, 2024. 
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